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Condolences on the death of prof. Simon
Keay
The ICAC joins the condolences on the death of Prof. Simon Keay, our colleague, and ICAC
Scientific Advisory Board (SAB) member.

Simon was linked to the Roman archaeology of Hispania since the 80s as a result of the
surveys in the Ager Tarraconensis that he directed and that marked a whole generation of
archaeologists in Catalonia.

He was also a scientific advisor to the ICAC since its creation and a very active member of
the SAB since 2010. He has worked closely on various occasions with various ICAC
researchers. In recent years he has stood out for the direction of the Portus Project and the
ERC Advanced Grant funded Roman Mediterranean Portus (Portus Limen) project, a
program in which the ICAC also collaborated.

We will always remember him with affection and immense gratitude. Sit tibi terra levis.
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